
PIA Committee 

From: 	 Arianna Feinberg <ariannafeinberg@gmail.com> 
Sent: 	 Friday, June 24, 2016 4:16 PM 
To: 	 PIA Committee 
Subject: 	 Support Item PIA10(11) 

Aloha Council Members, 

I'm writing to express my enthusiastic support of PIA10(11). The Planning Commission 
should have a diverse membership with a wealth of knowledge amongst the members. It 
is essential that this Commission have members with expertise in natural resource 
management and Native Hawaiian history and practices. This knowledge base will help 
guide the Commission to make decisions with regards and respect for Maui's cultural 
and environmental past, present and future. Additionally I support the proposal to ensure 
the Planning Commissioners have to take a native Hawaiian law training course. I like 
this recommendation because it ensure that the Commission members have a certain 
level of base knowledge so they can make the best decisions for the future of Maui. 
Please put this Charter Amendment on the ballot in November. 

Mahalo, 
Arianna Feinberg 
Upcountry Maui Voter 
808-280-0988 
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